
NEWS - NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC      

 
       THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF THE CITY OF ST. LOUIS  
                          MSBA BOARD CONTINUUM TRAINING 

 
The Board of Education of the City of St. Louis will hold an MSBA BOARD CONTINUUM TRAINING 
on Monday, May 15, 2023, at 5:30 pm via Zoom. Starting at 5:30 p.m., the public can view the open session 
meeting of the Board in real-time at www.slps.org/VirtualBOE. This notice is posted in compliance with 
RSMO §610.020. The agenda is as follows: 

 
 

 
        OPEN SESSION 

1 Call to Order/Roll Call 
2 Review and Approve the Agenda 

3 Identify Action Steps for Implementing the MSBA 
Continuum of Effective Governance Practices  

4   Motion to Adjourn 
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